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15th February 2022 
 
Dear Friends 
 
I was encouraged to see recently that all 42 Dioceses have now registered with 
A Rocha’s Eco Diocese scheme. 
 
I am also aware that for a growing number of parishes and church expressions in 
Bristol Diocese, Eco Church is part and parcel of their life and ministry.  It is so 
exciting when propelled by their faith, church communities embrace something 
like Eco Church, making new connections in the wider community and making 
faith relevant in the world. 
 
For all of those involved in Eco Church, and those who support them by prayer, 
thank you for your faith, commitment and hard work! 
 
As a Diocese, we have set ourselves a goal of achieving a Silver Eco Diocese 
award this year. 
 
We are well on the way to achieving this but we still need more churches to 
register and receive awards.  So, if you haven’t registered, please do so. 
https://ecochurch.arocha.org.uk/ 
 
If you have got a bronze award, see if you can gain a silver or a gold. 
 
Or, if you have registered for Eco Church but not yet got an award, see if you 
can get yourself a bronze. 
 
Completing the Eco Church questionnaire will tell what you’ve got to do but you 
may find you are closer to an award than you think. 
 
We don’t yet have a church that has achieved a gold award – though I hear we 
are not far off.  I am excited to see which church will get there first!   
 
If you have got questions about how to start or would like to learn from the 
experience of others, there are a number of online seminars coming up.  The 
seminars have a different focus depending where you are on the Eco Church 
journey. 
 
Getting started – Wednesday 16th Feb, 1-2pm and 7-8pm Book here.  
Going for Silver – Wednesday 2nd March, 1-2pm and 7-8pm Book here.  
Going for Gold – Wednesday 9th March, 1-2pm and 7-8pm Book here. 
 

http://www.bristol.anglican.org/
https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.eventbrite.co.uk%2Fe%2Feco-church-getting-started-tickets-251170968127&data=04%7C01%7Csarah.beach%40bristoldiocese.org%7C0b852f048cb44c612baf08d9ed636222%7Cf8c358527f41448ba8a1cc11796cead8%7C0%7C0%7C637801833358238346%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=UiDZsk3l2pPOP%2FPcR61a1HdPD087B7V9gjVZQiL0JKU%3D&reserved=0
https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.eventbrite.co.uk%2Fe%2Feco-church-going-for-silver-tickets-251175692257&data=04%7C01%7Csarah.beach%40bristoldiocese.org%7C0b852f048cb44c612baf08d9ed636222%7Cf8c358527f41448ba8a1cc11796cead8%7C0%7C0%7C637801833358238346%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=PQ%2BjH16Ocd9unZpRNA1pNnXm5t%2BHx804x6DaJUpVRdY%3D&reserved=0
https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.eventbrite.co.uk%2Fe%2Feco-church-going-for-gold-tickets-251177547807&data=04%7C01%7Csarah.beach%40bristoldiocese.org%7C0b852f048cb44c612baf08d9ed636222%7Cf8c358527f41448ba8a1cc11796cead8%7C0%7C0%7C637801833358238346%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=FY7gWtfbT%2FwuvHgtkFODbeZDAN5BpEgZVD4s%2BvZFYPk%3D&reserved=0


Please sign up and help us achieve our goal of achieving Silver Eco Diocese this 
year! 
 
If you have any questions, please speak to Clare Fussell: 
clare.fussell@bristoldiocese.org 
 
Below are profiles of just three churches that have achieved awards and how it 
has enriched their common life. 
 
Yours in Christ 
 

 
 
Rt Revd Vivienne Faull 
Bishop of Bristol 
 
 
 
St Andrew’s Chippenham was recently awarded a Silver Eco Church award. 
The process of working towards this goal was a hugely fruitful one for the 
church, as it prompted them to form an Eco Group that met regularly to review 
progress and engage the whole church community in working together to 
become greener. They looked at their energy use, adjusted their heating 
controls, and are offsetting their gas consumption. They have had particular 
success integrating creation care into their worship and teaching, and the church 
now prays for environmental issues every week, hosts guest speakers and holds 
special Sundays related to the environment throughout the year.  
Dick Spencer, church Eco Champion, says: “A couple of years ago we wouldn’t 
have qualified for any award at all, so you can see what progress we’ve made!”. 
 
St Martin’s Knowle in South Bristol gained a Bronze award last October. They 
have an active focus on green issues, including posting regular ‘eco tips’ on their 
website and social media, holding services outdoors and during the festive 
season, doing away with a traditional tree and creating an eco Christmas tree 
from spare chairs! 
 
The Draycot Benefice in Wiltshire has formed an Eco Group with 
representation across all 5 churches, and all have now received Eco Church 
awards – 4 Bronze and 2 Silver awards! The churches’ activities have included 
nature walks, churchyard prayer trails, Wild Church services, installing bike 
racks, reviewing energy use, and developing churchyard management plans.  
 


